
From: levyl@gtlaw.com
To: Kathryn Ross
Cc: premingere@gtlaw.com
Subject: RE: MUR 7147
Date: Tuesday, April 18, 2017 3:21:04 PM
Attachments: SKB signed FEC.PDF

Ms. Ross,

 I finally got in touch with Mr. Bannon and he executed the annexed Designation of Counsel
form.

 We are going to turn to the supplemental complaint in MUR 7147, but will need an
extension of time to get through this and to provide an appropriate response.   As such we
respectfully request an extension to respond until May 19, 2017.

 Thank you,

Larry Levy

From: Kathryn Ross [mailto:KRoss@fec.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, April 12, 2017 3:49 PM
To: Levy, Laurence (Shld-NY-GovLP)
Subject: MUR 7147

Good afternoon,
We just received a supplemental complaint in MUR 7147 and it is now naming Mr.
Bannon in this case.  I know you are representing him in MUR 7193 and wanted to
know if you expect that you will do the same in this case.

Sincerely,

Kathryn Ross
Complaints Examination &
Legal Administration
(202) 694-1539

cela@fec.gov

If you are not an intended recipient of confidential and privileged information in this email,
please delete it, notify us immediately at postmaster@gtlaw.com, and do not use or
disseminate such information.
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